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RCC Calendar of Events                     

 As a reminder, our April  meeting is on Tuesday April 11th.  Again we are meeting at the Village 

Inn,  the board meets at 5pm and the regular meeting starts at 5:30pm. Menu choices are: 

Cheeseburger & Fries, Hamburger & Fries, Bacon Cheeseburger & Fries, Chicken Salad, Mac & 

Cheese, Scrambled Eggs-Hashbrowns-Pancakes.  Each comes with a soda or milk and apple or 

chocolate pie.  No substitutions due to the large group. By the way, if you can bring the correct 

change for dinner that would be a big help. 

March 14, 2017 meeting in review -  

As you may recall we began our last meeting with a vote for new officers. All of last years officers were 

voted in again this year with the exception of the Treasurer  Ryan Gregory, whom informed us that he will 

no longer be attending meetings. As a result, Tara Hanna was asked to take Ryan’s place, which she 

accepted. To recap listed are the officers for this year: Nathan Goodman as President, Katie Woznick as 

Vice President, Doug Snell as Sargeant at Arms, Tara Hanna asTreasurer, and Beth Hohenstein as 

Secretary. Congratulations! We are sure you will all do a great job! 

Hope everyone enjoyed Susan Horecki and her dog Lucy. We will be having another guest speaker, 

Courtney Olmstead, at this April 11th meeting from the Southeastern Christian Church to discuss 

sign language and the various stages of hearing loss. Please come prepared with your big smiles and 

many questions. 

Last meeting’s attendance was 21 members, down from the previous month. 
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Discussed and finalized projects for this year and they are:   

1. Car Wash  May – June time period, this will be a mid day fund raiser. 

2. Fire Deptment. Time frame will be mid summer. Specifics to be advised, Probably a guest 

speaker and a joint fund raiser. 

3. Feed my starving children – Involved with the Parker United Methodist Church. Time frame will 

be October. 

4. Parker Task Force School Supply project – Stephanie confirmed their willingness to participate. 

Time frame will probably be September. 

5. Christmas shopping at Walmart – Time frame is December. Need to raise funds for this. 

Announcements: 

Every 2nd Friday of the month there is a dance at the Parker Recreation Center. 

I encourage everyone to share announcements like this one with the entire group ant our 

meetings, just let me know at the beginning of each meeting. 

See you the 11th of April. 

 


